
   

What the ARC Young People’s Advisory Network 
expect from researchers 

What researchers can expect from the ARC Young          
People’s Advisory Network  

• Giving opinions on 
research in our own way 
e.g., in the online chat, 
verbally, after the 
meetings via email 

• Enthusiasm and 
involvement with 
research 

• Having experience of 
designing/participating 
in research  

• A diverse range of young 
people (age, ethnicity, 
socio-economic status, 
gender, geographical 
location) 

• Updates on the progress 
and outcomes of the 
research, and 
information about follow 
ups 

• Documents sent by 
email at least 48 
hours before a 
meeting, size 14 font 
with a limited use of 
graphics 

• Specification of what young 
people researchers is 
looking for e.g., young 
people with experience of 
autism pharmacy, foster 
care etc. 

• Minimum 2 weeks’ notice for 
meetings (between 2-4 weeks 
depending on time of year 
e.g., exam time, holidays). 

• The ability to choose how 
we receive payments 

• The ability to 
raise concerns 
or complaints 
the facilitator 

• Clarity about the 
background of research 
e.g., who is funding it, 
who is involved etc 

• Response 
within 3 
working days 

• Treatment of research, 
researchers, and young 
people with integrity 
and confidentiality 

• Attendance at 1-hour 
meetings (maximum) with 
short introductions and 
names as opposed to 
icebreaker 

• Deadlines given and 
agreed on an individual 
basis 

• Choice to have cameras 
off during online 
meetings 

• Range of young people 
with a variety of 
experiences and expertise  

• Prompt timekeeping 
and informing 
researchers of who 
will be in attendance 

• Politeness and curiosity – 
we do enjoy participating! 


